ECONOMY BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION DATE: April 5, 2021
MINUTES OF APRIL REGULAR MEETING

Present: J. Blumling, D. Carlson, R. Kowal, M. Kowalski, D. Lang, B. Meegan, B. Norton (Planning Commission

Consultant), C. Pcsolyar.
Absent: M. Lincheck (Planning Commission Consultant), R. Loedding, A. Mutschler.

Others Present: None.

After one change (correct spelling of Lang from Long) review, the minutes from the March 1, 2021 meeting were
approved on a motion by Chad Pcsolyar. Seconded by Roger Kowal. Motion approved.

OLD BUSINESS:

1. Anne Street — Request to Rezone to R-2. Chairman Blumling informed the group that the proposed rezone of
Anne Street was not approved at the most recent Borough Council meeting. The issue will be reviewed by the
Borough Engineer and most likely the proposed rezoning will be resubmitted for consideration.

2. House Numbers: No activity reported from Myron Kowalski.

Motion to adjourn by Don Lang, seconded by Bob Meegan. Motion passes. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Signed Signed
Chairman Secretary




